Secretory report – April 2025                                                                          Lions Club of Hokandara 
Monthly Meeting – 1st Vice Govorner’s Visit
05th April 2025 /Lions Activity Center



1/ All club dues have been paid to International and local

2/ Sufficient projects have been successfully completed and reported in the CMS and to international as well

3/ More projects to come and need to report, and it will be done in this month

4/ With the new lions installation all members in the club going up to 25

5/ We had one Fix deposit 100,000/- and we open new fix deposit for another 100,000/- recently

6/ Our aim is to be the leading Lions club in the Region


Thanks

Secretory

Sisila Gunasekara  
